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Students of the Week

Huge congratulations to our
Students of the Week

We are so proud of you all!

Year 7     Ted-Brian
 Year 8    Emily
Year 9     Jordan
Year 10   Mimi
Year 11    Louie
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Our after-school science club began on Tuesday with 
Miss Brimicombe, Mr Batten and Mr Hingley. 

Year 11 science revision on 'Energy stores and transfers' was well
attended this week. Science revision takes place every Wednesday and
Friday from 3.20pm until 4.20pm. Due to high attendance, Wednesday's

sessions will move to the main hall. 

Our students enjoyed investigating convection using 'rocket teabags'.
 All students are welcome to attend our science club, which takes place every

Tuesday in F15 from 3.30pm until 4.30pm. Next week, students will use red-
cabbage indicator to investigate the pH of various household solutions. 
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Despite their best efforts, both teams were unfortunately beaten in the
quarter-finals. However, they can hold their heads high, having represented

Isca with pride and demonstrating the values of Inspiration, Success,
Community and Ambition. 

 
A huge thank you to all the schools who participated and to everyone who

supported the event, from coaches to spectators. It was a fantastic day filled
with great rugby, and we’re already looking forward to hosting more events

like this in the future!
 

 A huge thank you to all the sports leaders who helped make the event a
success. From running the event smoothly to serving up luxury hot chocolates,
their contributions were invaluable. They were a true credit to the school and

played a vital role in ensuring the day was enjoyable for everyone.
 

Well done to all involved, and we look forward to hosting the Netball Winter 7’s
next week. 

HEADTEACHER'S BLOG Winter 7's Rugby Festival

This week, we had the pleasure of
hosting the highly anticipated Winter
7’s Rugby Festival, welcoming teams

from 10 schools to compete in an
action-packed 7-a-side tournament.

The event showcased some
incredible talent and sportsmanship,
with competitors giving their all on

the field.
 

Both our Isca Year 8 and Year 9
teams put in strong performances
throughout their group stages. The

Year 9s led the charge, topping their
group with an impressive display of
teamwork and determination, while
the Year 8s also showed resilience
and skill to secure their spot in the

knockout rounds.
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event will be streamed live on the
Wildlife Trusts YouTube channel on
Sunday 17th November from 4pm.

This year we are going to celebrate the wonderful work of young activists and
local communities, giving ourselves a reminder of just what’s possible if we

come together and take action for nature. We’ll have:
· Live music and comedy

· Inspirational talks
· Panel Q+A sessions

· Films showcasing success stories
· An opportunity to take action

Upcoming Events

Good luck to everyone taking place in the Ten Tors Practice 2 on Sunday.

Have a great weekend everyone.

Rem
em

brance Day

Our school community, including representatives from Air Scouts, Sea
Scouts, Scouts, Sea Cadets, Army Cadet Force and Guides, gathered

together for Remembrance Day on Monday. 

A truly special event.


